
Important Notice 

For all final Selected Students – 2015 Passing Out Batch 

Students of Amity (2015 Passing Out Batch) placed with any 

organization through ATPC and the placement officers of their 

respective Institutions are requested to not to establish any 

correspondence with the company directly.  

All the correspondences/ queries need to be routed through ATPC Office 

(Amity University Noida Sector 125 Campus) only. This also includes 

submission of acceptance letter/ offer letters etc. Students may seek help 

from their respective placement officers and are required to deposit/ 

raise these acceptance copies / queries at ATPC only. 

In an event of direct communication with the company ATPC would not 

be responsible for any mislead or forfeiture of acceptance / offer letter. 

All students are strictly instructed to abide with the protocols. 

All the Best 

 

Dr. Ajay S Rana 

Director 

Amity Technical Placement Centre 


